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Comments: I'm asking the U.S. Forest Service to reject the proposal to log the Hebgen Basin in Yellowstone
Montana. Bulldozing and/or burning 23 square miles of prime wildlife habitat comes with consequences. It is our
buffalo that will pay a price as well as all the incredible wildlife in that area.

Let us not forget the Public Trust and that public lands and wildlife belong to all of us." We the People" of
America must have a right to say what happens on our lands. What happens to lands and the wildlife that
resides there must be approved by all of us. Do not give in to the logging industry that has already taken so much
away from us with devastating effects on our wildlife.



